
 

 

 

 

Wednesday,  8th February  2023 

 

 

To:  The Parents of students in Years 1 - 13 :  
URGENT EARLY DISMISSAL OF STUDENTS TOMORROW, 9TH FEBRUARY 

AND 23RD FEBRUARY 2023 – UAE TOUR ROAD CLOSURES  

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s.   

ALL PARENTS ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT DUE TO SEVERAL ROAD 

CLOSURES DUE TO THE UAE TOUR, THE SCHOOL WILL CLOSE AT 11:30 

AM TOMORROW, 9TH FEBRUARY AND 23RD FEBRUARY 2023.  

STS BUSES WILL LEAVE AT 11:30 AM AS WELL. 

Parents who usually pick up children from school and are unable to 

pick them up at 11:30 am must email the class teacher this evening.  

We regret any inconvenience, but this decision has been taken keeping the safety of our students in 

mind as we do not want any child getting stuck on the way home for hours due to road closures.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 


